
 

 
Examination of Winchester District Local Plan Part 1 – Joint Core Strategy 

 
Notice of Independent Examination 

Regulation 24 Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) (England) Regulations 2012 
 
 
The Winchester District Local Plan Part 1 – Joint Core Strategy prepared by Winchester 
City Council and the South Downs National Park Authority has been submitted to the 
Secretary of State for Examination.  Nigel Payne BSc (Hons), Dip TP, MRTPI, MCMI has 
been appointed as the independent Inspector to conduct the Examination into the 
Winchester District Local Plan Part 1 - Joint Core Strategy.   
 
The Examination Hearings will commence at 09.45 am on Tuesday 30th October 2012 
and will take place in the Guildhall Winchester (Walton Room). 
 
Guildhall Winchester 
The Broadway 
Winchester 
Hampshire 
SO23 9GH 
Tel: 01962 840 820  
 
For a location map, please visit: http://www.guildhallwinchester.co.uk/contact-location/  
 
A Pre-Hearing Meeting will be held on Wednesday 12th September 2012 at 2:00pm in the 
Guildhall Winchester (King Alfred Conference Chamber).  Anyone intending to attend the 
Pre Hearing meeting or needing any further information should contact the Programme 
Officer, Rosemary Morton on 01628 672181 or rmorton@winchester.gov.uk by 3 
September 2012. 
 
Further details of the Examination can be viewed on the Councils website via: 
http://www.winchester.gov.uk/planning-policy/local-plan-part-1/examination/ 
 
 
 
 

 


